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We would like to thank Angie 

Elsmore and Natasha Barisoff from 

Columbia Basin Trust (CBT) for 

hosting the meeting held at the 

Legion on October 4th. It is 

reassuring for our community to 

know we have their ongoing 

support. 

New CBC FM Frequency for Edgewood, Fauquier and 
Areas 

 
With the sponsorship from Columbia Basin Trust 

(CBT), Canadian Radio-television and 

Telecommunications Commission (CRTC), Canada 

Broadcasting Corporation (CBC), Spectrum and the 

expertise of D.E.M. Allen & Associates Ltd, the board 

members of Edgewood Community Internet Society (ECIS) 

and members of our community; The society is pleased to 

announce that as of October 11, 2023, the new CBC FM 

frequency is CHEW 106.3 FM MHz. 

The society’s charitable status and the most important fact 

that the society will be re-broadcasting CBC programming 

in its entirety without any changes; gives us Exemption 

order for radiocommunication distribution 

undertakings - Broadcasting Order CRTC 2014-

446. Simply put the society or the members of 

the communities will not require to pay a monthly 

fee to CRTC for operating the new radio 

channel. 

This journey started on October 01, 2022, when there 

were transmitting issues with the CBC 107.7 FM 

signal, this was due to outdated equipment and other 

electrical issues with the transmitting of signal CBC radio 

in the winter. It is now completed and thank you to all the 

organizations mentioned above and community members 

that have helped during the winter of 2022. 

  
 

Have a safe and Happy 

Halloween! 

 

Happy Thanksgiving Everyone! 

 

The Edge held the Annual General 

Meeting on September 21st. We 

now have 3 new directors added to 

the board which gives us 6 

directors. We would like to thank all 

our subscribers/members for their 

continued support.  
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